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The excessive noise bill is completely unnecessary as current noise guidelines are sufficient, and are
already very restrictive, and all noise management policies ought to remain state based, where the
state govt.s better understand their areas. 

Furthermore it will place additional, unnecessary restrictions on the wind industry, which is already
heavily restricted in Victoria by planning restrictions.  Australia needs MORE investment in industries
like wind, to provide, ongoing clean jobs, clean energy and reduce our dependence on finite, climate
change causing fossil fuel energy generation. 

Regards,

Patrick Holmes.
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